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         FISCAL NOTE 

 

          

         HB 2681 - SB 2542 

 
          February 24, 2020 

 

SUMMARY OF BILL:    Allows a patient who suffers from long-term chronic pain, as 

defined by the Department of Health in rule, to receive a prescription for opioids or 

benzodiazepines in quantities up to a 90-day supply if deemed appropriate by the patient's 

prescriber. 

 

 

 

ESTIMATED FISCAL IMPACT: 
 

NOT SIGNIFICANT 
 

 Assumption: 

 

 The proposed legislation will not have a significant impact on any programs or policies 

of the Department of Health, the Division of TennCare, or the Division of Benefits 

Administration; therefore, any fiscal impact is estimated to be not significant.   

 

 

 

CERTIFICATION: 

 
 The information contained herein is true and correct to the best of my knowledge. 

   
Krista Lee Carsner, Executive Director 
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